From: Barrett Daliah < Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 August 2021 23:55

To: Bianca Morgan <info@.uk>; Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>

Subject: Noise complaint

Hello Bianca

I think we are now at the stage where the license will be reviewed by residents as the music emanating from the premises is excessively loud.

Residents living in accommodation across the road from the venue are being unduly disturbed. I am at a loss as to why there is loud music coming from the premises in the first place.

Who is managing the venue? Clearly they are not enhancing the businees as it is being highlighted for enforcement action

Regards Daliah Barrett

Get Outlook for Android